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To:  Members of the South Windsor Town Council 
 
From:  Michael Maniscalco, Town Manager 
 
Subject: Town Manager’s Report for 2/16/21 Town Council Meeting 
 
Date:  February 11, 2021 
 

 
 

COVID-19 Update 

I will provide current numbers for the Council at the time of the meeting. The Town 

continues to hold vaccine clinics weekly for those eligible to get their vaccine. The 

eligibility has recently opened for those aged 65+.  

 

Due to the heightened infectiousness of new strains, the CDC has released new 

guidance recommending that people wear two masks. The Town is currently waiting to 

see what the State Department of Public Health recommends. If their recommendation 

does change, we are expecting the use of disposable masks to increase significantly. 

Current supplies of masks are adequate, but we will need to start sourcing additional 

resources if this new recommendation takes effect.  

 

Budget 

Town Staff have turned in their budgets for myself and the Assistant Town Managers to 

review. We have been meeting with staff to ensure accuracy, and to make sure that the 

budget will be effective for residents.  


